Saugeen Shores Police Services Board Via Board Room and Zoom

#10-2021 Page 1

Chairmen Myette Member Matheson Member Woodley Inspector Mighton Member O'Connor Member Thede Chief Zettel G. Elliott, Secretary

Chairman Myette called a Special open meeting of Board members to discuss the Committee of the Whole Report of August 9th concerning the 2021 Traffic By-law updates as prepared by Amanda Froese, P. Eng, FEC Director, Director, Infrastructure & Development.

After comments and discussion by the Board members, The Chair will prepare a report for Council members and Amanda Froese before the by-law comes into effect in September.

He noted that members of the public are also asked to review and submit their comments. -

Motion 1 – Don Matheson/John Woodley That this meeting do now adjourn. Disposition – Carried.

Chairman

Secretary